Southfields Primary School

Good Learners « Accepting * Respectful « Kind

16t May 2023

Dear Parent / Carer

We are excited to show you our new school logo which will soon be on
school sweatshirts and cardigans.

We will also be introducing a school 'hoodie’ for children to use for outdoor
PE lessons.

The new uniform will be on sale sometime before the end of this term.

However, your child can continue to wear uniform with the current logo for
as long as you want them to. There is no obligation to buy the new uniform
until you need to.

Also, in order to clear our stock of the current uniform we are now selling all remaining items
at a much reduced price:

Original Price

SWEATSHIRTS £10.00 *** NOW: £5.00 ***
CARDIGANS £11.00 X NOW £6.00 ***
FLEECE JACKETS £13.00 *** NOW £7.00 ***
YELLOW PE T-SHIRTS £6.50 *** NOW £3.00 ***
BOOKBAGS £5.00 X NOW £2.50 ***
DRAWSTRING PE BAGS £4.00 *** NOW £2.00 ***

Stock is limited, so if you want to grab yourself a bargain, then come to the School Office any
time after 10:00am in the mornings (uniform will not be sold first thing in the morning).

We can only take cash for uniform purchases (please try to have the correct amount).
Further details relating to the new uniform will be sent out shortly.

Yours faithfully

Mr J Gale
Headteacher
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